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The students of Post Graduate Punjabi Department Participated in the 68th World Sikh Educational 

Conference dedicated to Punjabi language by Chief Khalsa Diwan at SGS Khalsa Senior 

Secondary School Sri Anandpur Sahib As per the guidelines of Principal Dr. Jasvir Singh. On this 

occasion Dr.Gurpreet kaur,Hod of Punjabi department and Bhasha Manch motivated the students 

to participate in this conference.At this time Prof.  Sukhwinder Singh, Prof.  Harpreet Kaur and 

Prof.  Dinesh Kumar lead the students. On this occasion, Punjabi language scholars/thinkers Dr. 

Satinder Singh, Dr. Jaswant Zafar, Dr. Balkaur Singh and Dr. Amarjit Grewal discussed the history 

of Punjabi language, present context and future of Punjabi mother tongue. Expressed concern 

about the challenges faced age of Artificial Intelligence and also suggest meaningful solutions. 


